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15th February 2022  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Day 

 

This year marks the 25th anniversary of World Book Day. It falls on Thursday 3rd March 

2022 and we will be joining in the celebrations as a school on that day. 

 

The theme celebrated this year is ‘You Are a Reader’. 

 

All children will be invited to participate by either wearing their pyjamas and bringing 

their favourite bedtime story or dressing up as their favourite book character. 

As always, if your child does not wish to participate they will be required to wear their 

school uniform. 

 

Please ensure that your child/children still come to school wearing appropriate footwear 

and with a coat as normal break times will remain. 

 

Throughout the day, we will all be taking part in various activities to celebrate our love of 

reading. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Driscoll and Miss Smith 


